From:

Thomas RC <

To:

"panel_ea@legco.gov.hk" <panel_ea@legco.gov.hk>

Date:

Monday, November 19, 2018 04:06PM **Subject:** Support for the municipal waste scheme

Dear Honorable Legislative committee members,

I would like via this email to express my support for the municipal waste scheme. I believe it is very important that we act fast to stop our overflowing with waste. I would like to thank you for everything you do with effect to safeguarding the ocean, the environment, and the wildlife.

I believe this bill is very important and I am sure you will do your best for it to be passed as soon as possible.

With my best regards,

Thomas Rivet Teacher Wan Chai

Phone number: